
 

Inter-State Studios will  
once again be coming  
to capture your child’s  

Elementary School Memories! 
Come to school wearing your  
nicest outfit and best smile! 

 
Picture Day 

Grades Pre-K-12 
 

Thursday  
September 19, 2024 

 
 

Picture Retakes 
Grades Pre-K-12 

 
Wednesday 

October 30, 2024 
 

Volunteer forms are required to be 
filled out prior to Barker Central 

Schools Board Meetings. 
If you are not already on the volunteer 

list, please see the office for an  
application. 

You will need to make an appointment 
to return the application and have your  

license/ID ran through our  
Raptor System. 

Homecoming Week 
will be 

September 23rd –27th 

 

Spirit week information will 
be sent home later this 

month! 

If you will need new Pick-Up Tags, please 

email Rachel Anderson at  

randerson@barkercsd.net. 

Please include up to 4 names to be added to 

the tags, with phone numbers.  Thank you! 

Hot Off 
the  

Pratt Press!! 

Welcome back 
Bulldogs! 

**PLEASE UPDATE YOUR 
CHILD’S DEFAULT PLAN IN 

PICKUP PATROL, IF YOU HAVE 
NOT DONE SO ALREADY. 

THANK YOU** 



For the Safety of our Students and Staff: 

All Visitors MUST report to the Pratt Elementary Main Office before going anywhere  

in the building.  Please bring your License or Non-Driver ID card to sign in and receive  

a visitor pass and lanyard.   

Please sign out before leaving and return the lanyard and pass. 

Please Check with the Pratt Office First to make sure a  

Teacher is available to meet with you. 

Thank You! 

Six Day Rotation Schedule 
The district is continuing to follow a six day rotation schedule,  

Days A through F.  

 Please see the attached calendar for the corresponding letter day. 

Be on the lookout for our new 

Student of  the Month! 

Be A Bulldog! 

Bulldog  
Brave! 



Morning Drop Off 
Morning Drop off is from  

7:50 - 8:00 in the  

1911 Building Parking Lot  

for the children that are being driven to 

school in the morning.   

Please adhere to this time frame.   

School begins at 8:00am,  

and we need time for the  

children to make it to their classrooms 

for the start of the day.   

Any child that arrives  

after 8:00am will be marked tardy.   

Late arrivals must be dropped off at and 

enter through the Pratt Elementary  

Main Entrance. 

Afternoon Pick Up 

A reminder to parents that the  

Afternoon Pick Up time is from  

2:35 - 2:45pm in the  

1911 Building Parking Lot. 

Please arrive during this time  

to pick your child(ren) up and have 

your Pick Up Tags ready.  

If the person that is picking your child 

up does not have a pickup tag, please 

notify us by using PickUp Patrol and 

make sure they bring an ID to show our 

Aide at dismissal. 

Thank you for providing transportation  

for your child(ren)! 
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Labor  
Day 

Board of Ed. 
Mtg .           

7:00 pm 

Homecoming Week! 

Picture  
Day 

First Day 
of 

2024-2025 
School 
Year! 

 
Welcome 

Back! 



I nominate Leo Garcia as my June Hard Worker of 
the Month.  Throughout the entire 3rd grade school 

year Leo has been a very responsible  
student. He comes to school prepared and ready to 

learn every day.  He takes accountability for his 
actions and is a great example to his peers.   

Leo always tries his best and shows  
respect to all.  His responsible attitude  
is what makes him a successful student  

and a role model to others.   
Keep up the fantastic work Leo! 

Mrs. Pavlock 

Fombens Sejour  
is our first grade Hard Worker  

for the month of June!  
Fombens is a responsible  

student, because he always tries his best  
and is ready to participate in anything we  
are learning about. He takes responsibility  
for himself in the classroom, by making  

good decisions and helping others.   
I am so happy to have Fombens as the  

Hard Worker this month!   
Keep up the great work!   

Ms. Nobles  

Maren Bernard is our hard worker 
for June. Maren always tries her best. 

She follows classroom rules  
and is a good role model for her 
friends. Keep up the good work!  

We are so proud of you!   
Mrs. Luckman  

Madison Watson is the hard worker  
for kindergarten for the month of June.   
Madison is a very responsible student  

and is always wanting to learn  
and participate.  She continuously tries  

her best in everything she does.   
Madison is willing to help out a friend 

when they need help and will take  
on the responsibility of being a leader 

when needed with her peers.   
Congratulations Madison,  
keep up the good work!  

Mrs. Weller  

Everly Rose  
is an exceptionally responsible 
student.  She puts her full effort  

into all that she does. I can always 
count on her to complete work on 

time, make sure it is done well, 
and add creativity to every task!  

Her work ethic and positivity 
make her a great role model  

for her peers. 
 Congratulations Everly!  

Mrs. Zablocki  

Congratulations to Jakob Wahl, 4th grade  
recipient showcasing the character trait of  

being responsible. Jakob has shown growth  
in his character throughout the year.  

He works hard, completes his work on time 
and with great quality, and makes sure his 
work is completed when he misses class  

for a band lesson. Jakob should be most proud 
of how responsible he was when selecting 
readers in class, not selecting his friends,  

but selecting others. Well done!  
Mr. Norris 



Front Row:  M. Watson, F. Sejour, E. Rose, M. Bernard, Dr. Love 
Back Row:  L. Garcia, J. Wahl, T. Brawley, J. Linkowski 

We would like to highlight Jacob Linkowski as our 5th 
grade HARD WORKER of the month for June.  

We were looking for a student who, throughout the  
ENTIRE year, has shown examples of being  

RESPONSIBLE. Jacob was an easy choice for us!  
He has continuously been prepared for class, followed 

directions/expectations and made good choices all 
throughout the day. His teachers know he can be trusted 

with various tasks and he takes pride in completing 
them. Great job Jacob!! - Team 5  

Throughout the school year, the 6th grade teachers 
have stressed the importance of being “responsible” 
for yourself. Trevor Brawley demonstrates this trait 
on a daily basis. He consistently completes work on 

time and seeks assistance when needed. He is always 
willing to stay 10th period to stay on top of things and 

sometimes even to get ahead. Trevor does the right 
thing when it comes to appropriate behaviors and con-

sideration for adults and peers.  
We are so proud of you, Trevor!  -Team 6  


